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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 11:31 AM
To: 'Brad Schafer'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket # 20130265-WU , Little Gasparilla Water Utility

Good morning Mr. Schafer 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20130265 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Brad Schafer [mailto:brad.schafer@jmlexus.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 9:21 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Fwd: Docket # 20130265-WU , Little Gasparilla Water Utility 
 
Dear Clerk of Court, 

Please consider declining a rate increase for Little Gasparilla Island. 
 
I pay an extraordinary amount for water currently.  Even before water is used,  my monthly bill is 
approximately $100.00 
 
I was required to hook up to the water system by the department of health which is understandable but having 
no other options but to pay this invoice is disappointing at best.  We can't afford an even greater rate hike. 
 
In addition,  there has been a dispute with the land condo association we where my home is.  Little Gasparilla 
Water Utility crossed the property North to South without permission from the association.  
 
Please consider declining further rate hikes. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Property Owner: 
Brad Schafer 
8152 Little Gasparilla Island 
Placida FL  
954-242-0586 
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brads@gcprocess.com 
 
 

Brad Schafer 
Director of Operations 
brad.schafer@jmlexus.com 
Direct: 954-969-3212 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------- 
This e-mail transmission contains information intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above. 
Further, it contains information that may be privileged and confidential.  If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message (including any 
attachments) is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by reply e-
mail and then delete this message from your mail system. Thank you for your compliance. 




